
 

 

RoHS COMPLIANCE 
 
 
 
 
January 5, 2023 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
 
Fiske Brothers Refining Company d/b/a Lubriplate Lubricants Company declares under our sole 
responsibility that the following product(s) manufactured by our company are in compliance 
with the EU RoHS Directives 2011/65/EU and 2015/863/EU. 
 
No restricted materials have been used in the making or manufacturing of our products. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Michelle Bryant-Jones 
 
Michelle Bryant-Jones 
Director of Environmental Affairs 
Fiske Brothers Refining Company 
d/b/a Lubriplate Lubricants 
 
 
 
 


